
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ref: Sports Day Cancellation 

 

Thursday 14th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I regret to inform you that our upcoming Sports Day event which was scheduled to take 
place on Monday 18th July for Year 7 and Tuesday 19th July for Year 8, has been 
postponed until after the school summer holiday. You will be notified of the re-arranged 
dates closer to the time. 

Due to the severely hot weather forecasted for these dates, we have taken the decision to 
avoid prolonged sun exposure for our students as this can cause dehydration and heat 
exhaustion whilst carrying out outdoor physical activities.  

Students must continue with their schedule of remote learning which can be found on the 
following page of our website https://bit.ly/3z6wpNk.  

We are pleased to confirm that our end of year rewards trip to Alton Towers will still be 
going ahead on Thursday 21st July 2022 and we look forward to seeing students that have 
confirmed their attendance.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
 
 

Mrs R. Bakewell 
Headteacher  
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